
Town of Westmoreland 
Minutes from The Recycling Committee (draft) 

 
Tuesday, May 13, 2025                                  4:00 pm at Town Hall 
 
Attendees: Committee members- Harry Ackerman, Victor Kissell, Jean Prior 
and Barbara Goodine.  BOS liaison Bill McGahie.  
 
Victor made a motion to approve the minutes from April 29th. Barbara 
seconded it. Approved 
 
WasteZero contacted local stores about selling trash bags. Barn & Thistle and 
Jingles are on board. They will check with Hannaford and Market Basket in 
Keene and Big Deal in Spofford. 
 
Victor has been in contact with NNRA about new signs for the Recycle 
Center. They are in the works. He will pick them up when they are ready. 
He will also check with them about the Clean Glass Recycling program and 
what is needed to qualify for this reduced rate.  
 
Bill will talk to John Harris about adding information to the June Newsletter 
concerning the new guidelines for recycling.  
 
Harry is revising the Recycling Information Sheet to post on the 
Westmoreland Town Website in a different location on the site. 
 
Victor would use Facebook to let Westmoreland residents know about the 
new recycling information on the town website. 
 
Next informational meeting: Tuesday, May 20, 2025, 4:00pm at Town Hall 
Next formal meeting: Tuesday May 27, 2025, 4:00 pm at Town Hall 
 
Jean made a motion to adjourn at 5:00pm. Victor seconded that. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
The Recycling Committee 


